
 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS 

 
CONTINUATION OF REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING 

 
Please take notice that the Corporation of the Township of Tay will 

continue the Regular Council meeting of January 27, 2021 pursuant to 
the Municipal Act, 2001 on 

 January 29, 2021 at 10:30 a.m.  

and further to discuss the Waubaushene Pines School Final Report 

Further, due to the COVID-19 pandemic and in accordance with 

Ontario Regulation 52/20, which restricts the size of organized public 
gatherings, Council will be meeting remotely by video conference. 

Members of the public wishing to observe the portions of the meetings 
open to the public may do so by viewing the video conference meeting 

visit https://www.tay.ca/Meetings. To listen to the meeting by 
telephone call 705-999-0385 (a local telephone number) or 647-558-

0588 and enter meeting ID number 843 0629 6015. 
 

Dated: January 28, 2021 
       

Cyndi Bonneville, Clerk 

The Corporation of the Township of Tay 
450 Park Street 

P.O. Box 100 
Victoria Harbour, ON 
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